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Additional Schemes 2011/2012 Capital Programme  

  

Cabinet Secretary  

Port Crane – Cabinet on 20th July 2011, recommended 
funding of £0.500 million through prudential borrowing to 
support the purchase of a mobile crane on an invest to save 
basis.  The purchase will provide additional capacity at the 
Port of Sunderland to enable commercial opportunities to be 
maximised and to more efficiently meet existing trading 
obligations. 
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